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Construction Update: Week of January 11

Westbound 91 Full Closure
A full closure of the westbound 91 between the 71 in Corona and the 241 Toll Road will occur Friday,
January 15 at 11 p.m. to Saturday, January 16 at 5 a.m. The closure is needed for crews to safely
remove overhead signage. Please avoid the area if possible. Otherwise, please expect significant delays, allow
extra time, and use alternate routes.

Other roadways will be closed starting at 10 p.m. to support the full closure of westbound 91, including
the westbound Green River Road on-ramp and off-ramp, the southbound 71 to westbound 91 connector, and
the westbound 91 Express Lanes in Riverside and Orange counties. Construction activity may change due to
weather or other factors. If work cannot be performed on January 15, it will be rescheduled to January 16.

https://files.constantcontact.com/48526943801/23e90c52-af9b-4196-a10e-583e6781d46b.pdf
https://youtu.be/96n9-vV_wv8
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